

## ST PHILIPS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

## Barrow Street, Salford, M3 5LF

Phone: 0161 832 6637 | Web: www.stphilipssalford.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss J Kinch | Deputy headteacher: Ms B Jackson Rector: Revd. G Robinson | Chair of Governors: Rachel Lapington



Thursday 6th January 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

## On-Line Lunch Payments from 17th January 2022

We are pleased to let you know that from 17th January 2022, school lunch arrangements and payments will be accessible to you online. The company that has been chosen by Citywide Catering Services is Evolve. School lunch payments can only be made via this system from January when cash payments to the school office will no longer be available.

Today your child will bring home an envelope containing vital information to enable you to access your child's account for lunchtime payments. Included in the letter is a code that is personal to your child. Please do not misplace this unique code. Please note this code has an expiry date, you will be unable to register your child after that date. When you register your child with their unique code it is important you check carefully their dietary requirements, for example is your child vegan, vegetarian, must not have pork, has specific allergies etc.

Here is the link to the Evolve website. On the website you will find more information about the system, a link to a Youtube demonstration and a telephone number if you require any assistance. Please note that this system is an outside provider system and not a school system. If you require any help with this you will need to ring Evolve directly and NOT school.

https://evolve4.net/evolve4schools/supporting-parents/

We hope that you find this new lunchtime system beneficial. We will continue to keep you informed of any updates or changes regarding Evolve.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Kinch Headteacher